THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ENNISKILLEN

SPECIAL MEETING

MINUTES

JULY 9 2019

A special site meeting of the Council of the Township of Enniskillen was held at the request of the Mayor on Tuesday July 9th 2019 at 2:00 pm at the Enniskillen Council Chambers.

Present: Kevin Marriott, Mary Lynne McCallum, Wally Van Dun and Judy Krall

Mayor Marriott noted that he had called the special meeting to discuss the asphalt surface placed on Rokeby Line by Nor John Contracting.

Derek Nunn was present from Nor John Contracting. Mr. Nunn explained the distinction between the material applied and normal asphalt.

Site inspections were undertaken on Rokeby Line and Howlett Lane.

Mr. Nunn explained to Council that the colour of the surface was the result of the chemicals used during the application of the asphalt surface.

Mr. Nunn reported that he would provide written options to Council for its next regular meeting.

Mayor		
Clerk		